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​Introduction

 


Many readers
enjoyed the wise advice given in our previous book ‘Alien Messages
- News from Distant Worlds!’ concerning love, life, sex, drugs,
illness etc., and how it is dealt with, on higher dimensional
worlds and so, we have with the aid of our Off-planet friends
written a second volume of advice from a more enlightened
perspective than our own.

 


We will add
channelled messages from caring beings from the Pleiades, Orion,
Sirius, Andromeda, Taxos, Alpha Draconi (The Lizzies) and many
other fifth and higher dimensional alien planets, to add their own
particular wisdom to our thoughts.

 


They are wise,
loving, understanding and humorous beings and they know well, our
human frailties! Their worlds were once, like our own. Many of us
have incarnated from these planets, in order to help Earth and
Terrans progress and we still retain many of these Off-planet
traits.

 


We have
channelled aliens and angels for over thirty years and they have
always enriched our lives with their higher wisdom! Whether you
believe in alien messengers or not, doesn’t really matter, but
their common sense and loving advice can still help us, in this
confusing 21st Century.

 


We hope that
you will read this book with an open mind and heart for that is
what an enlightened being does!

 


We offer our
ideas with much Love, Light and Hope.

 


Tony Abbott and
Robyn Abbott,

 


The Abbotts

 


Eden Park,
2017



​Chapter One

 


Terrorism versus
Talk

 


It is common
for us, to receive many emails per week from men and women who are
worried about the growing tide of war and terrorism, in our current
society. It seems that every few days, we hear of a suicide bombing
by extremists or a riot or ally that turns violent.

 


Most
intelligent, gentle people know that this is not the way to change
our modern world, into a better one and most people desire peace
and unity; so what is the answer?

 


We put this
question to four Off-planet beings who answered our queries with
these wise answers.

 



​Sirian Philosophy
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One message
from an earlier Sirian messenger told us -

 


“Our sun is
what you Terrans call, the Dog Star. It is the brightest star in
your sky. Blue is our primary colour in the sky, water and
vegetation. Even our skin has a bluish tint.

 


We have
incarnated as groups many times, to your planet Earth to help race
the natives’ consciousness. We brought medical knowledge and crafts
to the Egyptian civilization. Our precise building methods and
unity of tasks, helped build the pyramids and temples of ancient
times.

 


When we are
concentrated on a task, we are unstoppable, even if it is not fully
completed in our lifetime! Our home society is ordered, artistic
and peaceful. We have not had wars or societal problems for
thousands of your years. Peace brings prosperity and social order!
We live by this creed.”

 


San El is a
Sirian male who was happy to add his comments to this subject of
overcoming terrorism.

 


“We have heard
of the growing violence on your planet and we empathize with you,
cousins. We, Sirians overcame these base instincts, long ago. Yes,
there was a time, many millennia ago, when we fought, were bigoted
and desired power over others. This is a sad part of our
history.

 


We hated those
who worshipped differently to us or looked a different shade of
blue. We even disliked the opposite gender and tried to make them
subservient to us. How foolish we were!

 


We did not
understand the universal rule that ‘Violence breeds violence!’ and
that you cannot bend the will of someone else by pain and cruelty,
only by reason and brother and sisterhood. For many centuries we
fought, argued and hurt each other, until one day, exhausted with
our constant battle of wills, we stopped, prayed to our Creator to
end our misery and gave up the struggle!
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Once we ended
our ego-filled battle against others, we came to regard them
differently. We saw that we could all exist peacefully together,
pray to different gods, think, eat, act, marry, talk differently,
but co-exist in Unity together. We learnt to respect each other’s
values and ideas, but not impose our beliefs on them.

 


This was not
easy, as like all beings, we are often wilful and think ourselves
superior to others, but in time with genuine openness, we achieved
it. One simple exercise we all did daily was to say to our Creator
- “Your will, not my will!”

 


This may seem
very simple, but once, you hand your problem over to the Divine
spirit; it lessens the weight on your own shoulders. It also allows
Light into the problem that has become very dark and bitter. Light
always sheds a new aspect to a problem and shows a new and workable
answer.

 


In many ways,
we Sirians are a very stubborn and hard-working people and once, we
all accepted this new creed of dealing with opposing viewpoints,
religions and groups of very different thinking people, eventually,
we all came to tolerate each other, become friends and created
Unity on our Home Worlds.
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